
             

             

   

 

 

    

 

  

 

        February 26, 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On February 19, 2020, we received your FOIL request. 

 

You have requested records substantiating the budget numbers and percentages from the 

Governor’s Executive Budget address. 

 

The only responsive records the Assembly has are the budget documents available at: 

https://nyassembly.gov/2020budget/ and the legislative budget available at: 

https://nyassembly.gov/2020budget/?sec=executive_bills.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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